



13th June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 7 Parents Evening 23rd June 2022

During the pandemic it was not possible to invite parents into school. Parents evenings online proved efficient but limited our ability to build the strong relationship with parents essential for each child's success in school. We are therefore delighted to be able to invite you to attend a traditional face to face parents evening on Thursday 23rd June.

Students will be issued with appointment cards shortly and asked to book five minute appointments with their teachers in advance of the evening. Teachers will help by allowing time for booking appointments during lessons. Please discuss with your child which teachers you would most like to see. While all parents will be able to meet their child's English, Maths and Science teachers, the number of students taught by other subject teachers means meeting slots are limited. Teachers will also advise students on who they wish to meet.

On the evening all the teachers will be seated around the Sports Hall and parents will be asked to move from one to another at the allotted times. Teachers will be asked to keep strictly to the five minute appointment slot. Students should attend in full school uniform. Where possible we ask that siblings do not attend.

During the evening myself and other senior staff will be available, along with our pastoral officer and SEND lead; please do not hesitate to approach us with any queries or comments. Refreshments will be available in the dining hall. Parking is available at the front and rear of the school.

We look forward to seeing you again on the evening.

Yours sincerely,

Mr N. K. Willingham Headteacher

